



### PARENT NEWSLETTER

### February 2021

### Parent/Caregiver Survey



Parents and Caregivers,

If you have not submitted a Satisfaction Survey, *Please Do!* We value your feedback and need your input as we continuously strive to meet family needs and improve our services. If you have not received one, please email Angie Lanoux at <a href="mailto:alanoux@tc-aba.com">alanoux@tc-aba.com</a> for a survey.

## February Annual Review Meetings

Every February, Touchstone ABA staff meet individually with each family to review client goals and objectives, past and current progress, transition plans, answer questions, or address concerns. Parents/caregivers are welcome to bring other persons that are significant in the client's life to the review meeting.

Be on the lookout for emails or phone calls from your team members or Angie Lanoux to schedule your Annual Review Meeting.

#### MARDI GRAS CLOSURES

Touchstone ABA will be closed February 15 and 16, 2021.



#### THIS MONTH'S FAMILY MEETINGS

Houma/Thibodaux 2/24 Group Meetings at 9:30am, 12:30pm, & 5:30pm

New Orleans 2/23 Group Meeting at 1:45pm
Baton Rouge School-aged clients no meeting this month
Baton Rouge Preschool clients no meeting this month
Hammond 2/22 Group Meeting at 11:00am
Lafayette 2/25 Group Meeting at 9:30am

Group meetings this month are currently being held online. You will receive an email with a link to join the meetings. Join Us! If you are unable to attend your monthly meetings, please contact Angie Lanoux at: <a href="mailto:alanoux@tc-aba.com">alanoux@tc-aba.com</a> to set up individual meetings





# Krystal Patterson, RLT

Krystal has been selected as a Touchstone Superhero for her excellent work with Team Touchstone in New Orleans! She began working for Touchstone in November 2020. Her enthusiasm to learn and grow as an ABA line technician is evident in her quick completion of training quizzes, cooperation in feedback sessions with supervisors and application of effective behavior analytic tactics while working with her clients. She continues to meet with her supervisors in order to establish goals for herself and strives to accomplish each one. We are thankful for her constant dedication to her clients, families and the Touchstone New Orleans team as a whole! Thank you, Krystal, for all that you continue to do! Congratulations!